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Makena Auto-Injector Added as a Preferred Option on the Preferred Drug 
List 
 

N.C. Medicaid has confirmed the market shortage of Makena Injection Single Dose Vial, 

which is a preferred option in addition to the 5 ml multi-dose vial on the N.C. Medicaid 

and N.C. Health Choice Preferred Drug List (PDL). 

 

Due to market access issues that caused this shortage, effective Oct. 22, 2018, Makena 

Auto-Injector will be moved to preferred status on the N.C. Medicaid and N.C. Health 

Choice PDL. 

 

PROGESTATIONAL AGENTS 

Preferred Non-Preferred 
Makena® (hydroxyprogesterone caproate injection) Makena® Auto-Injector 

Makena® Auto-Injector hydroxyprogesterone caproate injection 

Compounded 17 P   
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